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High water closes a lane on QE2 near Lacombe

LLacombe... Motorists are advised that a lane closure on northbound Queen Elizabeth I
Highway near Lacombe will be in effect until further notice.

The highway’s right-hand, northbound lane is closed due to water accumulation and the speed
limit has been reduced to 80 km/h through the closure zone. The affected area is
approximately three kilometres south of Lacombe. The northbound left-hand lane is open while
the southbound lanes are not affected.

The closure and speed reduction remains in effect until the water recedes from the roadway.
Motorists are advised to use caution in the area or may wish to use alternate routes.

A further advisory will be issued when the lane reopens and the speed reduction is lifted.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Russ Watts Trent Bancarz
Operations Manager Communications
Alberta Transportation Alberta Transportation
403-340-4964 780-427-0623

Cell: 780-446-3514
To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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